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Medical Society
631 US Highway 1, Suite 307
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November 20, 2019

Adrian Garay

President/CEO

Hyperbaric Modular Systems, Inc.
3224 Hoover Ave

National City, CA 91950

RE: UHMS Physician Training in Diving Medicine Course

Dear Adrian;

On behalf of the Undersea and Hyperbaric Medical Society’s (UHMS) Board of Directors,
myself, and the entire UHMS membership, thank you and HMS for supporting the UHMS’s
Physician Training in Diving Medicine (PTDM) course held October 21% - November 1%, 2019,
in La Jolla, CA.

The UHMS is a nonprofit 501(c)3 corporation. The UHMS was formed in 1967 and is an
international membership organization serving some 2,200 physicians, scientists, associates and
nurses from more than 50 countries in the fields of undersea and hyperbaric medicine.

The UHMS PTDM course was started in 1977 with financial support from the Department of
Energy and the cooperation of the US Navy and has continued nearly uninterrupted for 40 years.
In 2019, the program was relocated to the greater San Diego area from Seattle, WA.

The goal of this course is to train physicians in recognizing and treating diving medical
emergencies and gaining knowledge about recreational, public safety, scientific and commercial
diving activities. It includes internationally recognized faculty who provide cutting-edge
information through lectures, case presentations, practical diving and hyperbaric exercises.
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There’s not an equivalent program in North America and is one of only four certified Diving
Medical Advisory Committee (DMAC) 2D courses in the world. The physicians we’re training
will support divers and diving operations globally.

Your support was critical to the success of the program by exposing the PTDM physician
participants to hyperbaric equipment and operations.

We sincerely appreciate the expense you and HMS incurred to host the day-long training event.
We hope to work with you again next year.

Thank you, again.
Sincerely,

John S. Peters, FACHE
Executive Director



